
	 1.	� Outgoing SBM President Lori Buiteweg hands the gavel to incoming 
SBM President Lawrence Nolan during the Inaugural Luncheon.

	 2.	� Incoming SBM Representative Assembly Chair Fred Herrmann presents 
a plaque of appreciation to outgoing Chair Daniel Quick during the 
Representative Assembly meeting.

	 3.	� Michigan Supreme Court Chief Justice Robert P. Young Jr. describes 
how he’s leading the charge to bring about change in the state’s 
courts during an interview with the Legal Talk Network.

	4.	� Outgoing SBM President Lori Buiteweg and incoming 
SBM President Lawrence Nolan present the State 
Bar’s highest honor, the Roberts P. Hudson Award, to 
Michigan State Bar Foundation Executive Director 
Linda Rexer (center) during the Awards Banquet.

	5.	� Institute of Continuing Legal Education Executive 
Director Lynn Chard accepts the State Bar 
Representative Assembly Michael Franck Award.

	6.	� The self-named “Ladies of Labor and Employment Law” 
infused the State Bar Diversity Reception with life. 
Front row, left to right: Naomi Oglesby, The Murray 
Law Group, PC; Shanta McMullan, assistant counsel, 
Trinity Health; Miyuki Oshima, corporate counsel, 
Guardian Industries Corp.; Anne-Marie Vercruysse 
Welch, Clark Hill; Danielle C. Lester, Bodman PLC; 
Tiffany Buckley-Norwood, Jackson Lewis, PC;  
and Kimberly A. Yourchock, Honigman. Back row: 
Sarah M. Rain, Ogletree Deakins; and Kym Kinchen, 
associate general counsel, TriMas Corporation.

	 7.	� A record number of attorneys celebrated 50 years as lawyers during 
the State Bar Golden Celebration.

	Photos by Doug Elbinger, Bryan Esler, and Jeff Wilkinson
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